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*Jones, William V., EMNRD

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2009 3:43 PM
To: rterrell@mewbourne.com'
+ Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; Warnell, Terry G, EMNRD; Reeves, Jacqueta, EMNRD
Subject: DHC application from Mewbourne: Bradley 31 Federal Com #3 30-015-36877

Hello Mr. Robin Terrell:
The Strawn gas interval you are proposing to DHC with the Atoka and Morrow apparently is part of the Undesignated
West Benson Strawn Gas Pool, which was determined to be a retrograde gas reservoir in Case 13393, R-12308.

This is a bit above the complexity leve! we look at for administrative applications and the Division is denying this
administrative application and would encourage you to apply for an examiner hearing to show evidence as to the
compatibility and advisability of downhole commingling these reservoirs in this well or in any other well. Please show
reservoir details such as current pressures and trend of pressures if possibte.

Please provide notice of any such hearing to all.operators (and if no operator, the lessees) of Pennsylvanian aged
production within the boundaries of the West Benson Strawn Gas pool and 1 mile surrounding that pool and this
proposed new Strawn gas spacing unit.

Regards,

William V. Jones PE

New Mexico Qil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis

Santa e, NM 87505

505-476-3448
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Read: 8/5/2009 8:11 AM
Read: 8/4/2009 3:53 PM

ia\‘




